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May	24,	2021	
	

Hello	Inland	Empire	Gymnastics	Academy	Families!	

	
As	the	State	of	California	continues	down	the	reopening	path	and	many	of	the	past	year’s	COVID-19	

restrictions	are	being	lifted	on	June	15,	for	those	who	have	been	fully	vaccinated,	we	want	to	continue	

to	keep	you	updated	on	how	IEGA	will	operate	through	summer	and,	likely,	through	the	remained	of	

the	year.			

	

First,	please	know	that	we	are	very	excited	that	COVID-19	vaccinations	are	now	available	for	everyone	

12	and	older,	and	hope	that	many,	if	not	most,	of	those	eligible	will	take	advantage	of	this	important	

opportunity,	which	will	bring	us	closer	to	herd	immunity.	However,	here	at	IEGA,	only	11%	of	our	

student	population	meets	this	age	criteria,	which	means	that	the	majority	of	our	students	are	still	not	

able	to	be	vaccinated	and	are	therefore	potentially	still	at	risk	for	contracting	COVID-19	or,	

unknowingly,	being	a	carrier.		

	

Therefore,	in	order	to	continue	keeping	all	our	students	safe,	IEGA	will	be	maintaining	all	of	our	current	

health	and	safety	practices,	which	are	posted	on	the	website.	Facemasks	will	continue	to	be	mandatory	

for	all	staff,	students	and	parents	and	inside	viewing	will	remain	limited	to	one	adult	only	for	children	

enrolled	in	our	preschool/kinder	classes.	

	

Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	and	for	being	at	part	of	the	IEGA	family!	

	
Gymnastically	Yours,	

	

Katie Willis,	Owner	
	


